
 
 

 

Wraparound Care 

 

           

 

Thursday 14th December 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 

It is is with a heavy heart I am writing to inform you that from the start off next term Firbeck Academy will not 

be able to offer wraparound care.  

 

The decision to pause this provision was made due to the lack of uptake from our families.  

We recognise that this decision will have an impact on the small number of working parents who access this 

provision.  

 

As a school we are not able to recommend any specific alternative after-school provision or child-minders. 

However, the link below will take you to some recommended ones via the DfE website.  

https://www.gov.uk/find-registered-childminder/nottingham 

 

 

As a school we will continue to offer enrichment clubs. These will run from 3.30pm until 4.15pm. Further 

information about these will be shared with you during the first week of the Spring term. 

 

 

Many Thanks. 

 

 

Admin 

Firbeck Academy. 
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